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HICKORY RIDGE BOARD MEETING MINUTES
APRIL 25,2018

PRESENT: Karen Berlew, Dona Hazen, Larry Powers, Deb Wood
The meeting was called to order at 1:10pm.

MINUTES
The minutes from the December 5, 2017 board meeting have been approved and
posted on the HRGA web page.

TREASURER’S REPORT

Deb reported a balance of $1,939.98.

FOLLOW-UP ON SOME SUGGESTIONS RECEIVED

Have weekend sweeps games.

Volunteer needed to run this if there is enough interest.

Have a season-long match play tournament.

If there appears to be interest in this, the Board will ask for a volunteer to
run it, but there is doubt that there will be enough members to play.

Ask HR to offer a 10-15 round social or mini membership.

Deb will take to Cindy Diehl about this.

Update the web site with more photos, tournament results, tee times, etc.
We will have to wait and see what the new software from the RDGA allows
for. Tee times will not be posted on the web site but will be posted on the
bulletin board in the Pro Shop as we have done in the past.

Set-up a Facebook page for the HRGA.

The Board feels that this is not necessary since we have a website. Trying
to maintain/update two different sites would be cumbersome.

Other suggestions were made by a member which the Board discussed.
Deb will ask this member if he/she would like to volunteer to
implement/oversee.

2018 MEMBERSHIP MAILINGS

HRGA Membership paperwork was mailed to members from 2017 on March 1.
So far we have received 31 applications. This compares to 60 last year.
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UPDATE ON NEW SOFTWARE
Larry has attended two meetings held by the RDGA to review the new software.
There is a lot to figure out and implement.

RESPONSIBILITIES FOR MAY 19™ SPRING MIXER

Dona will send out email announcement and email reminder.
Larry will post sign-up sheet on May 1°".

Dona will prepare instruction sheet to attach to score cards.
Larry will prepare cards and do pairings.

Deb will collect money.

RESPONSIBILITIES FOR MAY 26™"/27™ HICKORY RIDGE CUP

Dona will send out email announcement and email reminder.

Larry will post sign-up sheet no later than May 6™

Dona will prepare instruction sheet to attach to score cards.

Larry will prepare cards and do pairings.

Karen will collect money.

NOTE: Decision will be made regarding skins once we see how many players sign-

up.

REVISION TO BY-LAWS
Dona will prepare a final draft and email it to the Board for review.

REVISION TO CONSTITUTION
Dona will begin to work on a first revision as time allows.

BOARD MEMBER CHANGE
Charlie Panepento has resigned from the Board effective April 8.

NEXT MEETING
The next board meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 22™ at 2:00pm, at HR

The meeting was adjourned at 2:05 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Dona Hazen, Secretary
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